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Secretaries of Delegation 

of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly 

 

Copenhagen, 3 February 2009 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

As you may know, there are a number of up-coming elections in the next few months which 

the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly intends to observe.  I am writing to provide you with an 

overview before we send out notices and registration forms. 

 

For the Presidential Elections in Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia which will take 

place on 22 March 2009 and the Parliamentary Elections in Montenegro which are 

scheduled for 29 March 2009, President Soares will appoint small delegations to observe 

and deliver statements.  Please let me know if you have one Member who is particularly 

interested in any of these two missions.   

 

In addition, Moldova has just announced that they will have parliamentary elections on 5 

April.  The OSCE PA will deploy a full election observation mission of around 60 Members 

of Parliament to these elections.  An invitation and registration forms will be circulated in 

due time.  Please note that each national Delegation will be able to send up to 6 Members of 

Parliament on this mission.  

 

I hope that this overview helps you in your planning. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Tina Schøn 

Deputy Secretary General 
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